
LCSD to reopen Pui O Campsite

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
5) that Pui O Campsite in Islands District will reopen to public use tomorrow
(September 6).

     The Campsite was temporarily closed earlier for urgent clearance work
after the typhoon. 

http://www.government-world.com/lcsd-to-reopen-pui-o-campsite/

